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Coaches - Thank you for your time and dedication to
this team. You have shared your knowledge and love
of the game, and the team has wonderful memories
because of you. We appreciate your hard work on
the field and behind the scenes every day.  We also
wish to acknowledge Coach P as he retires this year.
Best wishes on your new chapter and thank you for
all that you have done for this program!  Thank you! 

Families - Thank you for carpooling, volunteering,
and supporting these players. This season is so
special because of your enthusiasm and energy.
Thank you!

Eagle Fans - Thank you for cheering at each game.
You were here, despite the weather, supporting this
team. You motivate us.  Thank you!

Players - Thank you for bringing your best to every
practice and every game.  We especially thank our
seniors: Mae, Gabby, Addison, Ellie, Caroline,
Kirsten, Erika and Kait.  Your leadership in lacrosse,
academics and the community is a great example for
your teammates. Thank you for playing hard and
always giving your all.  We wish you the very best in
the future.  We are so proud of you!
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Lucy Buff                      
Mae Conway (C)               
Addison Daggett       
Anna Chrapowitzky
Lexi Hartson             
Kirsten Phang           
Avery Eick                  
Lauren Sinuc             
Caroline Marotta (C)   
Gabby Pesca
Brianna Fabian      
Kait Tietjen (C)

Lily Ward
Hailey Bushart     
Natalie DeSanti   
Hayley Kibrick
Ellie Kopplin  
Lauren Brodeur 
Gabby Crellin (C) 
Maddy Ward   
Erika Ruth
Clare Megahey    
Lily Barra
Katie Ryan-Manager
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Coach Erin Jones
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M A E  C O N W A Y
# 2  -  M I D F I E L D
M A E  C O N W A Y
# 2  -  M I D F I E L D

Mae is joined tonight by her mom,
Colleen, dad, Dan, and her brother,
Finn. 

Mae has been playing lacrosse since
first grade and this is her fourth year
on varsity. She would like to thank all
of her club coaches as well as Coach
Blanchard, Coach Jones, Coach Riegel
and Coach P for making her into the
person and player she is today. 

Mae would like to give a special thanks
to her family for their endless support.
She would like to thank her mom for
her motivation, her brother Owen for
helping manage the team last year, her
brother Finn for being her biggest
competition and especially her dad for
everything he has done for her lacrosse
career and, most importantly,
introducing her to the sport of lacrosse.
Lastly, Mae would like to thank her
team for being some of her best friends
and making the past four years so fun. 

Mae’s favorite memory with the team is
their trip to Cortland for states. 

Next year, Mae will be continuing her
academic and athletic career at the
University of Vermont where she will be
studying Exercise Science and playing
lacrosse. 



G A B B Y  C R E L L I N
# 2 2  -  D E F E N S E
G A B B Y  C R E L L I N
# 2 2  -  D E F E N S E

Gabby is joined tonight by her parents,
Ameera and Clint.

Gabby has been playing lacrosse since
7th grade and has been a part of the
varsity team for 3 years. 

Her favorite memories consist of going
to My Place for motz sticks, team
sleepovers and pasta parties. 

She wants to thank her family for
driving to endless practices and
tournaments. She wants to thank her
dad especially for being her number
one supporter and playing catch with
her in the yard. Gabby wants to thank
her club coaches, Coach Shannon,
Coach Blanchard and a special thank
you to Coach Jones and the Jones
family for believing in her when she
had never played lacrosse before in
7th grade and taking her on the
modified team. Coach Jones always
believed in her and gave her a love for
the game, and she will appreciate that
forever. She also wants to thank her
teammates for being her built-in
family. She wants to thank her best
friend Kait for always being by her
side, and she can’t wait to cheer her
on as she kills it at Marist. 

Gabby plans on continuing her
academic and lacrosse career at Ithaca
College, following in her mom’s
footsteps.



A D D I S O N  D A G G E T T
# 3  -  M I D F I E L D
A D D I S O N  D A G G E T T
# 3  -  M I D F I E L D

Addison is joined tonight by her
parents, Carolyn and Ted, her sister
Avery, and her brother Carter.

Addison started playing lacrosse when
she was in first grade, and this is her
third year on the varsity team. She also
spent her summers playing for the
Albany Power Lacrosse Club. 

Addison would like to thank all of her
coaches who have gotten her to this
point especially Coaches Blanchard,
Delano, Jones, Riegel, and Shannon. 

She would also like to thank her family
for never missing a game, and
especially her mom for always being her
biggest fan. 

Addison’s favorite lacrosse memories
are going to states last year and taking
shots of Nerds with Bri before every
game. 

Addison will be continuing her
academic and athletic career at
Geneseo where she will be majoring in
Business Administration and playing
lacrosse. 



career. She would also like to thank Coach Shannon who helped her
grow as both a lacrosse player and person on the junior varsity team.
Ellie is grateful to Coach Jones for setting high standards and helping
her achieve them. Finally, Ellie appreciates how Coach Blanchard
pushed her to do her best on the field and to be a supportive teammate.

Ellie would also like to thank her parents for so many rides and for
cheering on all of her teams during games. She thanks her brothers,
Andrew and Henry, for being the best backyard practice partners ever.
Next, Ellie thanks her teammates for their endless support and
encouragement particularly after she was injured. Even when she
couldn’t play, they made her laugh and always made sure that she felt
like she was part of the team. Finally, she is extremely grateful for her
best friend, Kirsten Phang, who always has her back on and off the
field. Ellie is thrilled that Kirsten will be just 18 miles away next fall so
that they can be homesick together. 

Ellie’s favorite lacrosse memories are her sideline 
celebrations with her fellow members of the 
2023 injury squad: Clare Megahey and Addison 
Daggett. 

Ellie is attending Hamilton College
in the fall to study Computer
Science and Biology. She dreams 
of becoming a doctor. 

Ellie is sad to hang up her lacrosse stick, but she will cherish her
memories and enjoy her friendships for the rest of her life. 

E L L I E  K O P P L I N
# 2 0  -  D E F E N S E
E L L I E  K O P P L I N
# 2 0  -  D E F E N S E

Ellie is joined tonight by her parents,
Beth and Stuart. 

Ellie started playing lacrosse when she
was seven, and she has loved the game
ever since. This is her second year on
the varsity team. She also played with
Albany Power and 518 eXcelerate.

Ellie would like to thank all of her
coaches starting with Coaches Donovan,
Klein, Tietjen and Ward. They
introduced her to lacrosse in a fun
environment and created the
foundation for the rest of her lacrosse



C A R O L I N E  M A R O T T A
# 1 0  -  M I D F I E L D
C A R O L I N E  M A R O T T A
# 1 0  -  M I D F I E L D

Caroline is joined tonight by her
mother, Betsy, her father, Jim, and her
brother, Will.

Caroline has been playing lacrosse
since she was 8 years old. This is her
fifth year on the varsity lacrosse team. 

Caroline would like to thank Coach
Blanchard, Coach Jones, and Coach
Riegel for everything they’ve done for
her on and off the field over the years.
She would like to thank Coaches Drew
White, Kate Noel, and Stephanie
Prentice from Salt City Snipers as well 

as Alex Linder for helping to develop her into the lacrosse player she is
today. She would also like to thank Mr. Donovan, Mr. Klein, and Mr.
Tietjen for introducing her to the sport of lacrosse. 

Caroline would like to give a special thanks to her family for their
endless support over the years. They have dedicated countless hours
to allow her to play lacrosse and have always been her biggest
cheerleaders. She will always be grateful to her parents for forcing her
to try lacrosse in the third grade. Without them, she never would have
fallen in love with the sport.

Caroline’s favorite lacrosse memories are beating Shen to win
sectionals her freshman year and going to States with all of her best
friends her junior year. She is so thankful for the family that
Bethlehem lacrosse has given her. She will always be an Eagle. 

Caroline will be continuing her academic and 
athletic career at the University of Pennsylvania, 
where she will major in Business and play 
Division I lacrosse.



then being her varsity coach. Kirsten thanks the Jones family for the
summer clinics and extra help. Kirsten would like to thank Coach Riegel
for being a great, positive voice on the varsity team her sophomore
year, as well as many travel coaches she had while playing for Albany
Power and 518 eXcelerate. She then, of course, wants to thank Coach
Blanchard for being her coach the past 3 years and always pushing her
to improve. 

Above all, Kirsten is grateful to her family: her parents for driving her
to the countless away tournaments and games and supporting her both
on and off the field, her brother Matt for coming to any games he can
make it to, and her brother Nate for throwing around with her in the
backyard. Lastly, Kirsten wants to thank her best friend Ellie Kopplin, 

K I R S T E N  P H A N G
# 6  -  A T T A C K
K I R S T E N  P H A N G
# 6  -  A T T A C K

Kirsten is joined tonight by her
mother, Melissa, and her father, Bob.

Kirsten has been playing lacrosse for
11 years, playing for the school since
7th grade, and playing on both Albany
Power and 518 eXcelerate for club. 

Kirsten first wants to thank her first
coaches: Donovan, Klein, Tietjen, and
Ward. She is thankful to them for
making the game fun, and making her
want to continue playing. She also
wants to thank Coach Jones for
initially being her modified coach and 

whom she met through lacrosse and is now
such an important person in her life. She is
so grateful for all of the relationships that
this sport has brought her. 

Kirsten is planning on continuing her
academic career at Colgate University next
year where she will major in Mathematical
Economics and hopes to play club lacrosse
and tennis.



E R I K A  R U T H  
# 2 6  -  D E F E N S E
E R I K A  R U T H  
# 2 6  -  D E F E N S E

Erika is joined tonight by her mom,
Nancy, her dad, Bob, and her brother
Ben. 

Erika started playing lacrosse in
fourth grade. She took a break from
lacrosse in high school due to injuries
but has decided to come back for her
senior year!

She would like to thank Coach
Donovan, Coach Stu and Bob Tietjen
for coaching her throughout her
youth. She would also like to thank
Coach Jones and Coach Blanchard for
an amazing senior year lacrosse
season. Lastly, she would like to
thank her mom and dad for being
there for her throughout her athletic
career. 

Erika's favorite lacrosse memory is
traveling to play in the Longmeadow
Jamboree when she was younger. 

Erika plans on attending SUNY
Cortland in the fall and majoring in
Speech and Hearing Sciences.



K A I T  T I E T J E N
# 1 4  -  A T T A C K
K A I T  T I E T J E N
# 1 4  -  A T T A C K

Kait is joined tonight by her mom, Debi,
her dad, Bob, her brother, Ben, and her
Grammy and Pop.

Kait has been playing lacrosse since
first grade and has been on varsity for 3
years. 

She would like to thank Coach
Blanchard, Coach Jones and Coach
Shannon for taking a chance on her and
teaching her throughout all these years.
She would like to thank her mom for
paying for all the lacrosse expenses,
driving her to all of her tournaments
and helping her recover from surgery.  
She also thanks her brother and sister
for their never-ending support
throughout her career especially this
past year. She would like to give a
special thanks to her dad for
introducing her to the game, forcing her
to keep playing even when she wanted
to quit, and also being the best coach
she’s had. 

Kait’s favorite memory is the final
moments in the sub regional game
before the win against Yorktown. 

Kait’s future plans are to continue
playing lacrosse at Marist. Her major is
currently undecided. 



Coach Kevin Shannon
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Ava Austin
Tess McNamara
Kiana Longtin
Finleigh McClain
Elizabeth Sancilio
June McCarthy
Molly Megahey
Penelope Holstein
Alyssa Logsdon
Greta Cerza
Laynie Shersky

Paige Applebee
Charleigh Eick
Makenna Mitchell
Reagan Brown
Maya Ragone
Schuyler Momrow
Abby Koennecke
Sophia Hartson
Lily Nieves
Maggie Black
Ali Bolduc-Manager
Mia Breen-Manager
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Coach Nick Petraccione
Coach Stephanie Cook

Modified TeamsModified Teams

Alina Ajdarpasic
Caelan Billotto
Ellie Billotto
Lily Broscious
Catherine DeSanti
Sophie Flaum
Sidney Graham
Lylian Holstein
Elizabeth Kearney
Alexa Klein
Addy Koller
Kinley Logsdon
Katherine O’Neill
Jade Bailey
Addy Slade
Shea Moltor

Ayanna Sahu
Lavanya Slag
Brooke Vielkind
Avery Witko
Laney Dwyer
Julie Pauze
Rowan Lee
Bria Babin
Lola Orzechowski
Ashlynn Rauch
Sophie Lawlor
Anna Siegel
Makenna Heme
Scarlett Arnold
Fiona Givner
Addy Brown
Katarina Michaels
Chloe Burke-Manager
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B - Black Team/O-Orange Team



It Seems Like Yesterday...It Seems Like Yesterday...



Thanks for the Memories!Thanks for the Memories!



Maeve, 

You amaze us with your grit
and determination. You had
a dream and made it yours!
Always play hard and have
fun!
 
Love, 
Mom, Dad, Owen and Finn

CONGRATULATIONS SENIORS! THE CHEMISTRY
YOU HAVE TOGETHER IS UNDENIABLE! 

 



COACH P,

THANK YOU FOR ALL OF
YOUR SUPPORT AND
GUIDANCE THROUGHOUT
THE YEARS.  

HAPPY RETIREMENT!!
  
           THE SENIORS



CONGRATULATIONS MISS ELLIE!

 YOU MAKE US PROUD! 

LOVE YOU TO THE MOON AND
BACK, 

NANA AND PAPA
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Mae, Gabby, Addison, Ellie, Caroline, Kirsten, Erika & Kait,

Happy Senior Night! Thank you for being great such great teammates
and even better friends.  We have big shoes to fill!! We will miss
playing and spendng time with you, but you have left a lasting
impact on us all!!

All Out, Redefine, Never Settle

Love - Maddy, Avery, Lexi, Natalie, Clare, Hayley, Brianna & Lauren



ELLIE, 

IT’S HARD TO BELIEVE THAT
IT’S TIME TO RETIRE
KOPPLIN #20.  BUT "THIS
WAS THE VERY FIRST PAGE,
NOT WHERE THE STORY
LINE ENDS." (T. SWIFT). 

THANKS FOR MAKING US
PROUD!

LOVE, 
DAD, MOM, ANDREW AND
HENRY

ELLIE, 

IT’S HARD TO BELIEVE THAT
IT’S TIME TO RETIRE
KOPPLIN #20.  BUT "THIS
WAS THE VERY FIRST PAGE,
NOT WHERE THE STORY
LINE ENDS." (T. SWIFT). 
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CONGRATULATIONS SENIORS!
ENJOY YOUR FINAL SEASON! 

WE WISH YOU NOTHING BUT THE BEST.
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Message from the Freshman: 

To our seniors, 

Thank you for everything! We appreciate your
dedication and support of us all as your
teammates. Thanks for leading by example
and your relentless work ethic. We’ve learned
so much from you, and we can’t wait to watch
the great things you do next. 

Lots of love! You will be MISSED! 





Gabrielle- 

It has been so much
fun watching you play!
You make us so proud
on and off the field.
We are so excited for
your bright future. 

Love, 
Mom, Dad, and JJ

Congratulations
Seniors!  

 
Love,

The DeSanti
Family

Congratulations on
a great run, Kait! 

We are proud of
you and thanks for

the great
memories! Go

Eagles!

Love, Mom & Dad

Congratulations 
Seniors! 

It’s been a joy to
watch you all play

together. The best is
yet to come! 

Love, 
The Phangs  

 



SUMMER CAMP
LADY EAGLES GIRLS LACROSSE

LOCATION: BETHLEHEM HS
NEW STADIUM TURF LAX FIELD 

COST: $150 PER WEEK 
OR $30 PER DAY
SIBLING DISCOUNT: $125/WEEK  
OR $25 PER DAY 

COME LEARN TO PLAY OR
REFINE YOUR SKILLS WITH THE 

BCHS VARSITY COACHES AND PLAYERS

GRADES
1-8

JULY 8-12TH 
9AM - 11:30 AM

QUESTIONS?
KELLYWARD27@GMAIL.COM 

REGISTER HERE: 

Congratulations to all of our senior
athletes! The Bethlehem Lacrosse Club is
proud of your hard work and dedication

to the game of lacrosse. Best of luck!


